
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 5, 2023 

 

Effective with new orders placed after the close of business on July 5, 2023, the Huntington 
Alloys division of Special Metals Corporation will raise base prices on all products by 10-20%.  

The base price increase is necessary to support continued investment and growth in our 
business.  

Please contact your PCC Energy Group sales representative if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Terry Engle 
Vice President, Global Sales 
PCC Energy Group 
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